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I am totally against this application for the following reasons: 
With the current race for greener energy and clean air this proposed project is totally unsuitable. 
This is a low-lying Fenland area with valuable farming land. The area will be tainted with the residue 
from the outflow. It is also close to schools, a medical centre and food factories. The area is already 
overloaded with traffic - both business and private vehicles, which is constant. This is the main road 
for traffic from the majority of the areas of the UK to Norfolk and the popular North Norfolk coast. 
I believe proposed developments that would have enhanced the town, had been planned nearby (ie 
hotel etc). This area now appears to have been abandoned. 
I know many people are planning to move away if the project goes ahead. This is a small town with a 
thriving community but it will be destroyed by this monstrosity! 
Being a low-lying area it is not conducive to anyone with breathing problems but anyone coping at 
present will find it horrendous with this extra pollution! 
I am not a scientist or expert in the field of pollution, but I do know many people are frightened at 
the prospect of having this monstrosity on our doorstep. 
There is no concern for the people and agriculture by Medworth, it is purely for greed and I strongly 
oppose this project. 
Betty G Fillingham 
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